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BAHK, Vibrant TST West, and Sri Lankan Cultural Centre jointly organized a Community 
Harmony cultural program at the Henry G. Leung Community Hall on 06 May 2023 with 
the support of the Hong Kong Jockey Club. Legislative Councilors, District Officers, District 
Councilors, Hong Kong Jockey Club officials, and many other guests attended the event. 
BAHK’s cultural team, Vibrant TST West, and the Sri Lankan Cultural team performed at 
the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Vibrant-Harmony Talent Show 
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Bangladesh Consulate General in Hong Kong celebrated Bengali New Year Program on 26 
May 2023. BAHK EC along with other community members participated in the event to 
celebrate the Bangla Novoborsho-1430. 
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Participated in Bengali New Year Program  
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BAHK/ Bangla School organized the ‘Annual Result Distribution Ceremony’ of Bangla 
School on 24 June 2023 at the school premises after successfully completing the academic 
session 2022-2023. Teachers, students, parents, and BAHK EC participated in the 
ceremony. Report Cards, Certificates & Awards given to the students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Result Distribution Ceremony of Bangla School 
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BAHK’s cultural team performed a Bangladesh group dance at the multicultural event of 
DAB on 25 June 2023 at the Henry G. Leung Community Hall. Our kids show their talent 
in the program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Participated in the Multicultural Program organized by DAB on the Celebration of The 
26th Anniversary of The Establishment Day of HKSAR. 
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As of tradition, BAHK arranged a community gathering on 29 June 2023 after the Eid 
Prayers at the park adjacent to Kowloon Masjid to exchange Eid Greetings. Community 
members were entertained by traditional Bangladeshi snacks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eid ul Adha Get-together on Eid Day at Kowloon Park 
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As one of the co-organizers, BAHK celebrated the 26th Anniversary of the Establishment 
Day of HKSAR on 1st July 2023 with the New Home Association, Hong Kong, at Yau Tsim 
Mong Multicultural Activity Centre. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Participated in the Celebration of the 26th Anniversary of the Establishment Day of HKSAR 
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BAHK’s cultural team participated and performed a Bangladesh group dance in the Multi-
Ethnic Carnival’ on 1st July 2023 at the Wong Tai Sin Square. The event was organized to 
celebrate the 26th Anniversary of the Establishment Day of HKSAR. Our kids show their 
talent in the event. 
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Participated in the ‘Multi-Ethnic Carnival’ on the Celebration of the 26th Anniversary of the 
Establishment Day of HKSAR 
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BAHK attended the graduation ceremony of Yaumati Kaifong Association School on 7 July 
2023 and gave scholarships to the graduates. BAHK was awarded a letter of appreciation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BAHK arranged an Eid-ul-Adha reunion program for its members on 08 July 2022 at the 
Pakistan Club. Honorable Consuls of the Consulate General of Bangladesh in Hong Kong, 
BAHK members, and their family members attended the event to celebrate Eid together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attended the Graduation Ceremony of Yaumati Kaifong Association School 

Eid-ul-Adha Reunion 
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